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Awards Evenings
We had lovely Awards Evenings on Tuesday and Thursday this week, celebrating the 

achievements of our students this year.

This Week
PTFA Raffle: Thank you to everyone who supported the PTFA raffle, which raised almost 

£360 for us.

Stage Right Juniors Volunteers Needed: Our Stage Right Juniors drama group has 

spaces for children aged 8-16 but really needs more volunteers to enable it to run. If you 

know anyone who might like to volunteer on a Tuesday evening please contact Rosie 

Huggett at school via the Office.

Vaccinations: Information has been sent home for students who will be in Year 8 in 

September for the HPV vaccination. Information has also been sent home about the 

teenage booster vaccination for students who will be in Year 9. Both will be given on 

Friday 20th September 2019. The second dose of HPV will be on Friday 15th May 2020. It 

is very important that the consent forms are signed and returned, as without them your 

child will not be able to be vaccinated. If you have not received your forms and think you 

should have, please contact the school office ASAP.

Mumps Information: Please see the attached information about Mumps.

Special Hairdressing: We have been approached by Ali Bacon from Hair Senses who is a 

mobile hairdresser trained in supporting behaviour that challenges. If you would like 

more information she can be contacted on  .ali.hairsenses@hotmail.com

Message from Lesley: This is my last newsletter message and I wanted to thank each and 

every one of you for all the wonderful support I have had over the years which has made 

my time as Head at QEII very special.

We look forward to seeing everyone when students return to school on

Thursday 5th September.

Student Council Awards
Oscar, Palms - Lollipop Art

Chestnut - Toy Story models
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Avon Tyrrell

Seniors had lots of fun on their residential at Avon Tyrrell last week.

Support Groups
Behaviour Support Clinic: These are on Fridays and will return next term. To book yourself a clinic 

slot to see Dr. Elizabeth Scott Gliba please contact Alison Mitchison in the Office.

Tina Knight’s Continence Clinic: These are on Fridays and will return next term. If you have a current 

referral to Tina Knight from the Children’s Continence Team for toilet training and/or continence 

products for your child and would like an appointment, please contact her office directly by telephone 

on 01273 242145.

Parent Support Group: These are on Thursdays and will restart in September. If you have a topic you 

would like covered, please contact the school office. If you are planning to attend please let us know in 

advance as we are unable to order lunches on the day.
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